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Athens, 1% July 2009
Protocol Number:  660Q 4

Dear Dr. Hamit Ersoy, .-

First of all, allow me 1o congratulate you on the excellent arrangements and

organization of the fruitful mecting of the Committee of Lxperts of BRAF, in
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Following my commitment to you [ am pleased to inform you that the Greek

National Council for Radio and Television is going to host the next Annual

conference of BRAF, in 2010.
Moreover, | have no further comments or remarks 1o make on the Draft Charter.

A formal letter of the President of the Greek National Council for Radio and

Television, Mr. loannis Laskaridis, will follow in the next days.
I hope that we will soon receive the confirmation by the Russian side, as well,

on the organization of the 2011 Annual meeting of BRAF. In this way, the Executive

Board will have the opportunity to begin operating as a “troika™ (Turkey, Greece,

Russia), as it was agreed in Antalya.

Best regards

cmn

Member of NCRTV
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